
CROMFORD QUARRY LIAISON COMMITTEE 

 
CHAIR: Councillor J Beckett (Cromford Parish Council) 

Clerk: Mrs Dawn Land (Clerk to Cromford Parish Council) 

Email: cromfordparishcouncil@hotmail.com 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Quarry Liaison Committee held on Tuesday 18th  

July 2018 at Cromford Institute, The Hill, 

Cromford, commencing at 6.30pm 

 

  PRESENT 

Cromford Parish Council Cllr J Beckett,  Cllr Roose 

  Bonsall Parish Council  Richard Grover 

Middleton Parish Council  Sandy Clark 

Derbyshire Dales District Council Karen Carpenter 

Derbyshire County Council Andy Porter 

Tarmac  A Salt 

  Slinter Mining Co Ltd   Tony Gregory 

  Deepwood Mining   No Representative 

 

18/07.1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

  Cllr I Ratcliffe, Cllr G Purdy, Cllr Peter Slack, Andrew Caile. 

 

18/07.2 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH  

  Tarmac sprinklers have been repaired and the road sweeping hours increased. 

  Tarmac hours have been extended to avoid vehicles queuing. 

Cllr Roose reported that the wheel wash sprinklers are not working as the pump has 

broken.  

There have been a number of complaints of chatter etc on the road by the traffic lights. 

Cllr Beckett witnessed a substance come off a Volmix lorry. 

 

18/07.3 TARMAC 

The area around the wheel wash has been re-surfaced. Loading times have been 

increased and a new system implemented at the weighbridge to help prevent queuing 

onto the road. 

 

18/07.4 SLINTER MINING CO LTD 

Pecking only takes place after 9am. A road sweeper and sprinkler have been put in place 

to help with dust. The soil heaps have been tidied. The planning application will be 

considered in August. Cllr Glover advised he had received complaints about Monday’s 

blast. Mr Gregory could only think it was due to weather conditions. 

 

18/07.5 DEEPWOOD MINING 

  No representative. 
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18/07.6 MINERALS OFFICER – DERBYSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

Slinter had been inspected and there were a few housekeeping issues. Mr Gregory 

advised that they had now been sorted. There is 3 – 4 months work on the access road. 

Dene Quarry is to be inspected on 01.08.18. Ball Eye is dormant. 

          

18/07.7 ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Cllr Clarke suggested that signs may be useful to deter people from entering the quarry. 

 

18.07.8 DATE, TIME & PLACE OF NEXT MEETING 

  Wednesday 21st November 2018 

 

 

Meeting closed at 7.18pm. 

I hereby certify that the above minutes are a true and accurate record of the 

Cromford Quarry Liaison Committee meeting held on 18th July 2018. 

 

Signed……………………………Chair   Dated………………………Page No.157 


